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Thank you very much to everyone who came along to our MacMillan Coffee Morning.  

Ceud taing dhuibh uile.  We raised £345.06.   

 

Our first cèilidh of the year will take place this Thursday (3rd November) between 7pm 

– 9pm.  Our school choir will be singing along with Lochaber Pipe Band, a live band, 

soloists from the school and some local singers!  Come along and support our cèilidh.  

Tickets are £5 and are available on the night!  Thigibh ann airson deagh chèilidh!      

 

Our Remembrance Day Service will be held in the school at 10am on Monday 14th 

November.  You are warmly invited.  Tha fàilte bhlàth romhaibh.   

 

We will be hosting a Gaelic Medium Education Day on Saturday 3rd December giving 

families in the local area more information on the benefits of bilingualism.  The day will 

commence at 10am until 1pm – drop in at any time!  Plenty activities for the children as 

well.  Please spread the word!  Tapadh leibh agus tha sinn a’ coimhead air adhart ri ur 

faicinn.   

 

This year Cinderella will be hitting our stage on Tuesday 13th and Wednesday 14th 

December.  More information very soon!   
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